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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a Public
Hearing on Tuesday, March 18, 1997 at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose
of presenting our 1997 financial plan.

Council Present; Reeve Herm Martens, Councillors: Ralph Groening,
Stan Siemens, Kerry Eidse, Louis Palud, Arthur Dueck, Art Friesen

On Tuesday, March 18, 1997, the Council of the Rural Municipality
of Morris held a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. in the Morris Legion
Hall. The purpose of this meeting was to present our 1997
Financial Plan. There were approximately 35 people present for
this hearing.

Reeve Herm Martens opened the hearing and welcomed those in
attendance. All members of Council were present and were
introduced by the Reeve.

Mr. Grant Macaulay, Municipal Administrator then presented the
Financial Plan to the meeting. The presentation included a review
of the proposed expenditures, revenues, capital purchases, etc.
of the budget. The use of an overhead projector allowed for

a better ability to present this Financial Plan.

Mr. Leo Kornelson questioned that a 9% increase in the budget
and that this kind of increase was unacceptable and that Council
should not be presenting such an increase.

Mr. Ed Cornelsen also indicated that this increase was too great
and that the Municipality should attempt to live within its
means instead of levying for more money. The municipality should
be doing project within its dollar limit and not increase the
taxes to pay for new or more projects.

Mr., Gordon Siemens stated that the R. M. of Morris has the
highest taxes per acre of the surrounding Municipalities and
that Council should not be further increasing the taxes.

There was some discussions with Council on the matter of services
being provided and the work that was being done.

Mr. Sieg Neumann guestions our capital proposals and the funding
for these purchases.

Mr. Lonnie Friesen commented that a lot of work had been done
in the drainage ditches and he was not opposed to an increase
when such results are available.

The matter of our Fire Departments was discussed and the current
financial changes that are taking place with the departments.
Mr. Dan Thiessen commented that for the Fire Dept. Reserve Fund,
the Municipality should remain in control of it's funding to
ensure that moneys are set aside for future.

There were dome other questions which were responded to by
Council and the Administrator.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:30 p.m.

Murricipal Administrator.




